
 

Number: PL-404 

Date: March 3, 2010 

Subject: Delay of the Introduction of NPA 721 (Sint Maarten, Netherlands Antilles) 

Related Previous Planning Letters: PL-396 

 

 

General Description 

 

The Regulatory Authority of the Government of St. Maarten, NA has requested that the 

introduction of the 721 NPA be delayed.  At this time, additional information concerning a new 

implementation schedule is not available.  Another Planning Letter will be issued when the 

Authority has established new dates for implementation. 

 

General Information 

 

The information in this planning letter reflects information received from regulatory authorities 

in St. Maarten. Implementation of the plan described in this letter is the responsibility of 

individual service providers, and NANPA does not guarantee that the activities and plans will 

occur exactly as described herein. 

 

Contact Information 

 

Direct general implementation questions to Thomas C. Foley, Senior Manager Data Analysis - 

NANPA, on +1 (407) 389-8929.  Questions of a technical nature are to be directed to the NPA 

coordinator of the appropriate service provider. 

 

Contact Peggy Ann Brandon of the Post and Telecommunications Regulatory Authority of Sint 

Maarten, NA on +599 543-7466, brandonpam@gmail.com, for additional information regarding 

implementation. 

 

 

 


